
RCPA’s Capitol Day FAQ 
 
Q: Who should attend RCPA’s Capitol Day? 
 
A: State Government impacts every RCPA member’s business, so RCPA encourages all 
members to participate. 
 
 
Q: Will RCPA assist members in putting together legislative meetings? 
 
A: RCPA will provide members with ideas on how to structure their legislative visits for Capitol 
Day. This day is primarily an RCPA member advocacy initiative and is designed to advance 
RCPA member’s relationships with legislators and government officials. As a result, RCPA is 
unable to coordinate a member’s legislative meeting schedule during Capitol Day. 
However, if you are struggling to contact or coordinate with a legislator, we encourage you to 
contact Jack Phillips, Director of Government Affairs, for further assistance.  
 
 
Q: Should members plan meetings with legislators and staff? 
 
A: RCPA encourages members to schedule meetings with as many legislators and government 
officials as possible during Capitol Day. Depending on how long a member can stay in 
Harrisburg, invitees might include members from the governor’s staff, department heads, and/or 
legislator’s staff. 
 
 
Q: Can members set up luncheons, forums, meetings, etc. with multiple officials instead 
of meeting with only one? 
 
A: Yes. RCPA would like to see Capitol Day reach as many legislators and government officials 
as possible. Members are free to determine how to effectively implement their own Capitol Day 
experience. RCPA can provide members with ideas regarding luncheons, forums, etc. Contact 
Jack Phillips for details. 

mailto:jphillips@paproviders.org
mailto:jphillips@paproviders.org

